
Class 1 
Summer Learning Letter 

April 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to a new term. 

 This is a letter for all things related to Class 1, including key information about our 

curriculum. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

This half term we are learning about Growing. We have some super ‘book hooks ‘planned for 

the term and a trip for Reception to RHS Harlow Carr. We will be planting seeds and 

watching caterpillars metamorphosize alongside creating a role play garden centre. If anyone 

has any spare garden centre type items from seeds to plants to artificial flowers we would 

be very grateful! 

Yours sincerely, Mrs Bowman 

Day to day routine  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Sports Cool PE 

Please wear PE kit 
into school. 

 

   Celebrations 
Assembly 
Dates in 

Newsletter. 

 

Learning at home. 

As the children are now settled into their new class, we are expecting that 

children complete the following homework each week: Phonics practice 

daily and reading daily. This is to ensure that children have a great 

foundation to their learning and can apply this in school. We really appreciate the time taken 

to support your child at home and can really see the difference it makes to your child’s 

progress. 

Little Wandle reading books are read three times in school before being taken home so that 

the children can then read the book fluently and can comprehend the story. 

Any questions please ask. 

Maths continues to be very practical and we will be practicing counting from 10-20, 

understanding doubles and odds and even numbers. No doubt all class 1 will still be watching 

out for repeating patterns all over the place!  

. 

Take a look at Seesaw to see regular updates 

of our learning. Please feel free to add 

comments and like your child’s work. 

 

Children should bring in water 

bottles daily to keep hydrated 

throughout the  

day. 

 


